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29th November 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

Following on from the very positive parent information meeting held at the Infant School last night, 
Wednesday 28th November, where clarity was provided on recent events involving the Infant School, 
we would like to provide you with a brief overview of the discussions that took place and agreed 
actions. 

Both the Infant and Junior schools have enjoyed working together this term and we have both 
benefited from closer partnership working which is something we are keen to build on moving forward. 

The Governing Boards of both schools have committed to setting up a small working group from each 
board that will work together to explore how best to further develop a strong partnership between our 
schools that will ultimately benefit all of our children.  We are pleased to have secured support from 
Buckinghamshire County Council (BCC) to help with this process. All options will be considered and 
we will notify you in due course of the date for a follow-up parent information meeting outlining the 
preliminary findings and thoughts from both working groups. 

In addition, we will send out a letter early next week with more details of the questions asked by 
parents and the answers provided by school leaders, governor and the BCC representative at last 
night’s meeting. 

Our families and the children are at the heart of both schools and we want to continue to work closely 
with you. Any future actions will be made with your full involvement and consultation. 

If you have any further questions or concerns, please speak to either of us at school. Once again, 
thank you for the overwhelming support we received last night and we both look forward to working 
more closely with you over the coming months. 

Best wishes, 

 

Miss J Digweed and Mrs N Raher 

Headteachers 
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